
Message 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Mindala Wilcox [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org] 

4/2/2020 7:45:24 AM 
Mindala Wilcox [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org] 

FW: Delete SPAM :Inglewood Basketball and Entertainment Center Draft EIR 

Sou from my Sarnsu ng smmipbone. 

-------- Original message --------
From: James Butts <thedrivenl@gmail.com> 
Date: 3/31/20 5:25 PM (GMT-08:00) 
To: Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org> 
Subject: Delete SP AM :Inglewood Basketball and Entertainment Center Draft EIR 

CAUTION: This email is from outside of Inglewood with internal mail usemame. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
Mindy Wilcox, AICP, Planning Manager 
Economic and Community Development Department 
Planning Division 
1 W. Manchester Blvd., 4th Floor 

Inglewood, CA 90301 

March 31, 2020 

RE: Inglewood Basketball and Entertainment Center Draft EIR 

Dear Ms. Wilcox, 

In a letter to you dated February 6, 2020, I expressed, as a resident of the City of Inglewood, certain observations and 
comments about the Inglewood Basketball and Entertainment Center Draft EIR ("DEIR"). As a point of clarification, I 
want to make it abundantly clear that the observations and comments expressed by me in this letter were done so for 
the sole purpose of showing my support of the City's CEQA team effort in providing a very detailed and comprehensive 
level of CEQA-mandated information in the DEIR and its dissemination to the general public providing for an informed 
evaluation and review of the DEIR and the proposed project. 

Regards, 

James T. Butts 
Resident 


